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PUBLIC NOTICE

Television series filming in Port Colborne – re-scheduled dates 

July 18, 2022 

Filming for the television series entitled “Ruby Road” Season 5 will be occurring in Port 

Colborne July 21 and 22, 2022. “Ruby Road” tells the fictional story based on the best-

selling novel about a totalitarian society in what used to be part of the United States. 

Location support will be set up at the following locations: 

• 11 King Street; and

• 12 King Street.
Note: reference page two of for a map of the area.

The preparation, filming, and wrap schedule is as follows: 

• Preparation: June 16 to July 21, between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m.

• Filming: July 21 and 22, 2022, between 7 p.m. and 7 a.m.

• Wrap: July 23 to 28, 2022 from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.

Tents have been built in the 12 King St lot in anticipation of upcoming filming activity on 
the nights of July 21 and 22, 2022. Starting July 23, 2022, the tents in the lot will be 
removed and the lot will be completely unoccupied by July 29, 2022. 

The 11 and 12 King Street lots will be reserved for basecamp trucks and car parking, 
beginning July 20, 2022, at 7 a.m. Upon completion of filming, trucks will depart the 
neighbourhood at approximately 4 p.m. on Sunday, July 24, 2022. 

Note: There will be heavy traffic in this area and the public is asked to avoid the 
area during the above times unless necessary to access a place of residence or 
business.  

Note: This set is a strictly controlled environment employing rigorous health and 
safety practices to protect against the transmission of COVID-19 in accordance with 
applicable guidance approved by the Government of Ontario. All individuals working on 
this production are required to adhere to protective measures, including Mask wearing, 
physical distancing, sanitization, health screenings & frequent testing. Information can 
be found https://www.filmsafety.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/S21-Film-Television-
COVID19-Guidance-June.25.20.pdf. Productions will also implement additional safety 
measures in coordination with the Toronto Film Office safety guidelines 
www.toronto.ca/film. 
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